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As a disabled person, I oppose this measure because it will take away our access to 

voting. Many of us are unable to make it to the polls physically, stand in lines, etc. 

This very quickly takes away the voices of millions of Oregonians, effectively 

silencing those who have previously been able to vote. More votes means more 

freedom. Do NOT pass SB210. 


